
 
 

Independence Way Affected Area 

01-14-25 

Due to an emergency system repair in the Independence Way area, a precautionary boil water notice has been issued. If you 

are receiving this message the advisory is applicable to you. You will be contacted again when this advisory is lifted. If you 

have further questions, please call our office at 541-382-5342 or visit our website at avionwater.com. 

 

ADDRESS 

20618 INDEPENDENCE WAY 

20615 INDEPENDENCE WAY 

20613 INDEPENDENCE WAY 

20612 INDEPENDENCE WAY 

20611 INDEPENDENCE WAY #3 

20611 INDEPENDENCE WAY #2 

20611 INDEPENDENCE WAY #1 

20608 INDEPENDENCE WAY 

20607 INDEPENDENCE WAY 

20582 SHANIKO LN 
    

 
  

https://avionwater.com/BoilWater.html


 
 

 


